From: registrar

Sent: June 9, 2017 12:51 PM
To: I
Subject: Letter of Comment
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-05-17 8:09 PM
To: registrar

Subject: Letter of Comment - G

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-05

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Anita Lautenbach

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

| am totally against more hydro increases. As a customer that lives in the country and on a
commercial property, we already pay the highest rates around. What happened to the roll back last
winter, that in itself was ridiculous and only prolonged the agony of paying for hydro's mistakes.
Hydro should find the money from within their organization, cut the pay of some of these over priced
employees!!

-- Attachment --





